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To: Hta Kenny
Subject: FW: 50th Celebrations

From: Principal Scoil Aine <grincipal@scoilaine.je>
Sent: Friday 12 April 2019 10:59

To: Customer Care Counter

Subject: 50th Celebrations

Good morning, Feoneadh

The children and staff of Sceil Aine would like to thank you, and the Clondalkin Electoral Area
Committee, for your good wishes for our school's 50™ anniversary celebrations. We appreciate the
fact that our schoo! was mentioned at your meeting.

Thank you for your hard work on behalf of the local community.

Kind regords,

Marie Beattie
Principal Teacher
Scoil Naomh Aine
New Road
Clondalkin
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Telephone 01 4591645
Fax 01 4111871
Roll Number 18221V
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